
 

TOOL KIT MINISTRIES – 2013  
 

Dear Ministry Partners: 
 
Thank you so much for your prayers, your help and your support for 2013. 
There has been more speaking opportunities this year in diverse ministries and places. 
 
In January, Tool Kit was part of the GWCEA convention  at a new location at Baltimore 
Convention Center – teaching 3 workshop classes of over 70+ church leaders.  

  
 

In March, Tool Kit conducted a teachers seminar at the Columbia Chinese Baptist Church  in 
Ellicott City, MD on “Putting it all together”- classroom management and demonstration of 
“Dynamic Sunday School Class” to experience a powerful class from seat of the students. 
 

 
 
In March, Toolkit also joined forces with CBM of MD in Baltimore City in “The Romans Road”,  
a hands-on workshop to sharpen counseling with the Bible for salvation on these dedicated, 
volunteer chiildrens’ leaders working in the public schools of Baltimore. 

 



In April, Toolkit brought a leadership Seminar to the Chinese Bible Church of MD  in 
Silver Springs bringing “Beyond Story Telling” and “Dynamic Preschool class” the 
volunteer teachers and leaders of this ministry. 

 
     

During the late Spring and Summer months, Dr. Nancy was involved in VBS Training of workers 
and working directly in training teachers and teens in Columbia, MD at Harvester Baptist 
Church. 
 
Dr. Nancy and team also went to a week long conference at a Creation Summit  to obtain 
information and materials in preparing new upcoming topics in helping the teachers and their 
students deal with today’s challenging questions. 
 
In October, we again held 2 workshops at the AWANA annual conference  in Bowie, 
MD. It was great to be able to encourage so many workers to be “ready” to share gospel 
and meaning of the scriptures to their young charges during weekly AWANA clubs. 

 
 

October 31st, we joined with New S.W. Baptist Church in Baltimore  to bring Gospel 
message at least 4 times during their “Fall Fun Fest” to young and old during this 
special event.  It is a joy to combine with other ministries in doing God’s work.  

   



In November , Dr. Nancy tested out teaching to a Jr. Church (lst-5th graders) “Answers 
to Hard Questions Kids Ask” by teaching series of lessons to address these issues. 
The results helped provide reinforce to the authority of the scriptures while providing 
practical questions for kids to defend their beliefs. 
 
Special speaking in 2013  for Dr. Nancy including The Childrens’ Chapel several  times 
at Grace Christian School  in Bowie and teaching at ladies chapel at Karis Home  
(Baltimore Rescue Mission) several times during the year.  

           
“God’s work takes team work” – What a variety of ev ents, challenge to follow 
God’s leading and direction !!!! 
 
This year  we ministered to a total of 338 church leaders in t raining classes, 
bringing the 13 years ministry total to 5,902 church leaders year to date. 
 
May the Lord use these people and churches  to multiply His Kingdom by sharing, 
reaching and teaching others to do the same. 
 
Thank you again for sharing in these unique challenges and opportunities.  Please keep 
the prayers coming for God’s direction and provision for this faith based ministry. 
 
Always in Christ  (I Peter 3:15),  
Nancy B.Shields 
 
 Dr. Nancy Shields, director TKM 
Email: Toolkitministries@yahoo.com  
www.toolkit-ministries.org 
PO Box 1253, Columbia, MD 21045 
Dr. Nancy’s Blog:  blog.toolkit-ministries.org 


